
STATE OF CALIFORNIA-HEALTH AND WELFARE AGENCY 

DEPARTMENT OF SOCIAL SERVICES 
744 P Street, Sacramento, CA 95814 

December 3, 1984 

ALL-COUNTY LETTER NO. 84-123 

TO: ALL-COUNTY WELFARE DIRECTORS 

GEORGE DETJKME,JIAN. Govern 

SUBJECT: REVISED TABLES OF COUPON ISSUANCE EFFECTIVE JULY 1, 1984 

REFERENCE: ALL-COUNTY FOOD STAMP COORDINATORS' LETTERS DATED 
MAY 18, 1984 AND JUNE 1, 1984 

The purpose of this letter is to advise county welfare 
departments (CWDs) that the advanced copy of the revised 
federal food stamp tables of coupon issuance which became 
effective July 1, 1984 and which were sent to all counties 
on June 1, 1984, will not be incorporated into the Manual of 
Policy and Procedures (MPP) Food Stamp Handbook Section 
63-1101. This decision has been made as a result of the 
number of changes since the July 1 table revisions and the 
closeness of the forthcoming October 1984 and November 1984 
revisions of the tables of coupon issuance. 

CWDs must therefore retain the advance copy of the July 1984 
tables in order to support food stamp issuances made between 
July and October 1984 for program reviews (corrective action 
and quality control reviews), state hearings and when estab­
lishing claims against households. For these counties that 
did not retain their advance copy of the July 1984 tables of 
coupon issuance, please contact the Food Stamp Policy 
Implementation Bureau at the telephone number listed below 
to obtain another copy. 

Both the October and November, 1984 revisions to the tables 
of coupon issuance will be incorporated into MPP Section 63-1101 
and will be released to all food stamp manual holders in the 
near future. 

We regret any inconvenience this may cause and will make every 
effort to incorporate future revisions to the MPP Food Stamp 
Handbook as timely as possible. If you have any questions 
concerning this letter, please contact the Food Stamp Policy 
Implementation Bureau at (916) 445-6907. 

~~ 
Deputy Director 


